
Dear Sirs and Madams, 
 
My wife and I are adamantly opposed to this bill. I have been a legal and safe gun owner for over 50 
years. My wife and I have undergone safety training in the use of handguns. We are elderly living in a 
remote area and keep a handgun readily available should, God forbid, it ever be necessary for us to use 
it. Whenever children visit, our firearms are kept under lock and key. In other words we are responsible. 
If this law is passed it will require us to lock up our only means of defense. We implore you to not 
support this bill or any other bill that infringes on our constitutional right to keep and bear arms.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Jack and Kim Bartlett 
 


